
Good evening, 
 
I am writing in support of HB3075 that seeks to overturn the law slipped in at the last minute without 
any public input barring double coverage for spouses. 
 
My wife and I have two young daughters, and in our case if we lose the double coverage option, it will 
cost our family over $6,000. That is an extreme amount for our family to try and take.   
 
In addition, the double coverage actual saves our district (bend alpine) money. My wife opts out and we 
have part of that money diverted into our health savings account each month that helps cover our 
medical bills.   Without that money coming in we will be looking at a $6000 pay cut in one year as we 
have to make up the difference through our monthly checks. That is just wrong. 
 
This is an unfair burden placed on a small number of families. Please repeal the double coverage 
elimination and look after the families of this state. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Mike Huff  
Teacher  
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


